
 
Liceo Ulivi meets Europe in Trikala 
Comenius Word-Crossing second meeting: February 18-24 at  5^ Gymnasio Trikalon 
in Trikala, Greece 
 
Attending the Wordcrossing project meeting was an extraordinary experience for the 
Liceo Scientifico Ulivi delegation.  
 
Madalina Gheghici (2^E), Luca Lauria (2^E), Paolo Tagliavini (2^H), Greta Cerati 
(2^H) Luca Rossi (4^F) and the teachers Adelinda Re and Giordana Mutti were 
hosted in Thessaly by 5^ Gymnasio Trikalon together with the other delegations: 
Insitut Pere Vives Vich, Igualanda, Catalonia (Spain); Gymnazjum Publiczne in 
Romana Czerneckiego, Slupia, Swietokrzyskie (Poland); Colegiul National Mihai 
Eminescu, Baia Mare, Nord-Vest (Romania); Süleyman Demirel Anadolu Lisesi, 
Hatay, Akdeniz (Turkey). 
 

 
 
Here is what participants said:  
“The  days in Trikala were full of excitement: at school,  all partner students  gave 
presentations of their favourite writers and books, met a Greek writer and  held a 
contest  to choose the project’s logo and anthem. Despite the rain, we discovered 



extraordinary places, like the amazing Meteora,  and even  learned a few steps of 
traditional dances!  
 
The meeting was a real opportunity to understand we are moving in the right 
direction to achieve the goals of our project: increasing our intercultural awareness in 
a European context, promoting reading  (Word-crossing) and gaining better linguistic 
competences in both mother language and English.  
 
We are now getting ready for the last meeting this year, which will be held in Baia 
Mare (Romania) in April. We are reading books suggested by our partners , working 
on  presentations and preparing for workshops. Our activities will continue  next year 
with the meetings in Italy, Poland  and Turkey. 
 

 
 
Thank you from all of us!!! 


